



Commonwealth of Virginia Virginia Department of Education Superintendent's Memo #161-22

DATE: July 29, 2022

TO: Division Superintendents

FROM: Jillian Balow, Superintendent of Public Instruction

SUBJECT: Student Enrollment Requirements - School Year 2022-2023

This memo provides information related to enrollment requirements for the 2022-2023 school year. These requirements apply to all students, including those attending through virtual or remote means. In lieu of an annual memo detailing enrollment requirements in Virginia, the revised Enrollment in Virginia Public Schools website will serve to provide guidance to school divisions. There were no changes to enrollment requirements for the 2022-2023 school year. Please ensure that all appropriate school division employees are aware of the revised website and enrollment requirements.

For more information

For questions related to this memo, please contact the Office of Policy at Policy@doe.virginia.gov, or by telephone at (804) 225-2092.

JB/LMS/rsa